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HIGHLY MIGRATORY SPECIES ADVISORY SUBPANEL (HMSAS) REPORT ON 
CHUMASH HERITAGE NATIONAL MARINE SANCTUARY DESIGNATION 

 
During our October 24, 2022 webinar, the HMSAS received a presentation from Mr. Kerry Griffin 
on the possibly of the Council recommending any fishery management regulations for the 
proposed Chumash Heritage National Marine Sanctuary. We recommend the Council not 
propose any additional fishery management regulations at this time given the myriad of 
regulations that already conserve marine resources within the proposed Sanctuary 
boundaries.   
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